
Alan Woodward
As a born and raised citizen of Fremont county and working in the oil and gas industry for over 15
years, I find this revised second draft appalling to say the least. Where have some of these
constituent limitations come from? Were they just pulled from the air? I thought the WDEQ was
working for the people? I understand protecting waters, but you are making Aethon out to be as
they are discharging toxic chemicals out as "wastewater". The public does not have the knowledge
to understand what you are even talking about, other than this is bad news. 

I do support the 1st draft proposal of WYPDES WY0002062. Without this permit in place as it
currently stands, the Moneta Divide field will be shut in, and devastation will take place in the
surrounding communities and to the state. If this is a plan to renew all future permits with these
constraints, the state will suffer tremendously!


